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Dear Dr. Wright:

NRC REVIEW OF BWIP GEOLOGIC MAP INVENTORY JUNE 29, 1984

As a follow-up to recent conversations between the NRC and the Basalt Waste
Isolation Project Office, support has been arranged to assist
Mr. Richard W. Galster in a review of recent geologic mapping relevant to the
BWIP. This support will be available on July 30 and 31 at the offices of
Rockwell Hanford Operations in Richland, Washington. Rockwell will at this
time provide an inventory of mapping relevant to and utilized by BWIP since
1979 and will make available their geologic maps for examination. This
inventory will include the authors, sponsoring organizations, dates, and
scales of each map. Rockwell personnel will also be available to assist
Mr. Galster in and provide other information appropriate to this review.

Please have Mr. Galster arrange his visit with D. H. Dahlem (FTS 444-3022) or
B. W. Hurley (FTS 444-7059) of my staff.

Very truly yours,

C9e
0. L. Olson, Project Manager
Basalt Waste Isolation Project OfficeBWI:BWH
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